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COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES 
 

Wednesday, December 2, 2015 

 

1. Review of Incident Reports; 

 Meeting Note: The Committee discussed the recent Incidents within River 

Strand over the last month. It was reported that there were 18 incidents that 

ranged from minor incidents to sever incidents. Mr. Walsh stated he did not 

receive reports from 12-3 to 12-17. Mr. Arens will resend to him. 

2. Resident Only Website; 

Meeting Note:  There is a website, www.nextdoorneighbor.com, that allows 

residents to discuss topics with each other. This website is not endorsed by 

the Riverstrand Golf and Country Club's Board of Directors. 

3. Future educational events; 

 Meeting Note: There is a presentation from an Insurance agent scheduled 

 for January 18th. We will also be contacting Deputy Younger to have 



 another neighborhood watch meeting during season. We will also reach out 

 to the fire Marshall. 

4. 911 System; 

 Meeting Note: There was a recent eblast sent from the Club regarding a 

break in that happened inside Stoneybrook. It was discussed to not contact 

the non emergency line but rather call 911. Also inform the 911 operator if 

you are using a cell phone from a different area code. 

 Meeting Note:  

7. New Items 

 The committee also discussed the no fishing policy within the community.  

The door in the fitness room to the pool is only to be used for emergency 

purposes. There was also discussion regarding digital speed limit signs. It 

was also discussed to have all contractors park on one side of the road and 

put out additional traffic control devices, ie cones.  

8. Set Next meeting; Wed February 3, 2016 at 3:00 PM 


